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Dear whom it concerns,
 
My feedback of the coverage is it seems fine in most places in the town, however, it is very
patchy with minimal coverage once on the outskirts of town. 
 
This is a safety concerns as there are many black spots, and as a Domestic Violence
caseworker the SOS devices for victims are something we can't use because of the lack of
coverage. 
 
In addition, with the current spread of the highly contagious delta strain of COVID,
students will be more than likely be homeschooled, and people made to work from home.
If there is poor coverage, this could lead to the inability to complete tasks required in
regards to working from home, and students will be left with minimal access to continue to
be educated from home, which will lead to bigger problems. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback. 
 
Regards 
 
Marie 
 




